
I cannot believe that we are end the end of my first half term at 
Osborne Primary already! It has been a wonderful, busy half term and I feel very proud
of the progress that has been made across school. Today we ended the half term with
our Queen's Jubilee Celebration. It was fantastic to welcome so many of our families into
school and we look forward to organising more family events in the future. Huge thanks
to our Assistant Headteacher Miss Prigg and her team of helpers for their hard work
organising and setting up this event. 
 
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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Upcoming Events
30.5.22 - 03.06.22 - Half term break

06.06.22 - Y1 phonics screening check will


take place this week

13.06.22 - Y4 timestables check will take


place this week

19.06.22 - Y6 trip to the T20 cricket

28.06.22 - Reception Phonics Assembly to


parents

30.06.22 - ATLP awards event by invitation


only

01.07.22 - INSET Day

04.07.22 - Parents coffee morning 8.45am

06.07.22 - Whole School Transition Day

14.07.22 - Y6 leavers performance

15.07.22 - School reports go out

20.07.22 - Reception graduation 2pm

21.07.22 - Y6 leavers assembly 9am

21.07.22 - Last day of term

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Multi-sports (5 spaces available)

Wednesday - Fencing (2 spaces available)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at 4.20 pm each

day. Please make sure that children are

collected on time.

After School Activities

Contact Us
Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

Twitter: @OsbornePriSch

Huge CONGRATULATIONS to Mr Cornbill and his family on the safe
arrival of their baby girl.
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